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Maynard Music Association: Joint Business  
Meeting Minutes  

2-1-17 
 
 

Present:  Stephanie Gavin, Bonnie Wilson, Lynda Thayer, Trish Gately, Kevin Kozik, Maureen 

DeVos, Renee Lilley, Pam Leahy, Annemarie Caloggero,  

MMA Officers:   
Director:  Bonnie Wilson 
Co-Chair:  Open Position  
Treasure:  Stephanie Gavin 
Secretary:  Annemarie Caloggero 
 
Minutes from our Joint Business meetings on January 11th stand as distributed and can be 
posted on our website.  

Financial Report 

• State tax forms have been filed. 

• Federal forms are pending. 

• A donation of $2,000.00 from a former Maynard High School student in memory of Una 
F. Murray and Harold McDonald was deposited in MMA’s account. 

Website 

• MMA discussed how we should acknowledge our many sponsors on our website:  a tab, 
a scroll across the top of the webpage.   

Powell Flutes… 

• Has expressed an interest in inviting high school students to test drive instruments 

Programs… 

• Are in prep for reprinting  

• Mr. Kozik is going to add the 5th grade Stage Band 

Open Positions 

• MMA is seeking candidates at the Fowler level for:  
o Co-Chairs 
o Secretary  
o Treasure in training 
o Webmaster  

• MMA is seeking candidates at the High School level for: 
o Co-Chair  
o Secretary  
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o Treasure in training  
o Webmaster  

 
 

Jazz Café:  Community Event  

• Trish Gately is stating a Jazz Café at the Pleasant Café in Maynard in early March to run 
on Sundays from 4-6.  This will be open to all music students as well as community 
members that play an instrument.  More info to follow. 

Jazz Café:  School based 

• Featuring jazz and stage bands will take place at the high school on April 2nd (note the 
new date).  More details to come. 

Scholarship Committee Update  

• A parent has volunteered to chair this committee.  We are in need of readers (parents 
with a high school student excluded).   

School Committee Meetings   

• School Committee meetings are an opportunity for advocacy and promotion.  Upcoming 
School Committee dates: 

o February 2nd and 16th  
o March 2nd and 16th  
o April 13th and 27th  
o May 11th and 25th   
o June 8th  

Enrichment Committee 

• MMA is still looking for a group of parents to start an enrichment committee to 
create/organize enrichment events and activities for our students. 

Survey Committee 

• MMA is looking to survey parents and students regarding music interests and needs.  
The last survey was conducted 5 years ago.  Anyone interested in spearheading this 
committee, please contact Bonnie Wilson at maynard.music.assoc@gmail.com.  

Next meeting:  Wednesday March 1st:  Fowler Business 7-7:30, Joint Business 7:30-8:15, High 
School Business 8:15-9:00 @ the Fowler Library. 

 
 

 


